L.E.A.D. Health and Safety Guidelines


We anticipate a fabulous day  of training for participants and staff!  We will be abiding by all BSA, local, State, and Federal guidelines related to communicable diseases.  There will an update to these Health and Safety Guidelines as we get closer to the event.
Please wear the badge you were issued at registration to identify you as an authorized L.E.A.D. participant. DVC is an open campus where locals routinely walk the pathways. They may be curious to what is going on. Please exercise courtesy, but also be cautious and attentive to watch for unauthorized non-scouters entering the buildings. No one should be in the buildings (with the exception of the math building) without a L.E.A.D. badge issued at registration. We may be responsible for any damage or vandalism to the buildings or grounds.
There may be a considerable walking distance between some of the classes, especially the "ET" and the "H" buildings. The most direct routes will usually involve a couple series of stairs. Ramps are always available, however in most cases the distance is longer and sometimes the path to the ramp is not obvious or clearly defined. If you have any mobility challenges, you may want to consider parking in Lot 1 (upper level for the ET and MA Building) or Lot 7 (upper lot for the H Building). Most participants were guided to park in Lots 7 and
8. Increased awareness of potential hazards east of the HSFC building is important due to construction.
Scouts will be scattered throughout the campus to direct participant to the various classrooms or outdoor areas. We will do our best to provide all the signage necessary for people to find where they need to be.
All buildings are “NO SMOKING.” Smoking is only permitted in the parking lots.
A FIRST AID STATION is available in the rear (west end) of the first floor of the HSFC (cafeteria) building. The normal seasonal flu season is upon us, please take the following precautions:
· If you are sick with flu-like illness, stay home for at least 24 hours after your fever is gone without the
use of fever-reducing medicine. Wash your hands often with soap and water. If soap and water are not available, use an alcohol-based hand rub.
· Avoid touching your eyes, nose or mouth. Germs spread this way.
· Cover your nose and mouth with a tissue when you cough or sneeze. Throw the tissue in the trash after you use it. If a tissue is not available, cough or sneeze into shirt sleeve, not hands.
Please help to keep the campus clean by picking up after yourself and others. Deposit any waste in the appropriate receptacles.
Several staff personnel will be carrying mobile radios. For any emergency, please contact a staff member for assistance.
In the event of a disaster on campus, participants will be advised to remain in any unaffected classroom. Affected classes will be evacuated to the nearest parking lot.
In the event of a fire in a classroom, pull the fire alarm and evacuate to the nearest parking lot. If you hear the fire alarm, calmly evacuate to the nearest parking lot. Be aware and alert for arriving firefighting trucks and emergency personnel.
Have a safe Scouting Day!
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